
Town of Dedham Commission on Disability Meeting 

December 14, 2020 -- 7:00 p.m. -- via Zoom 

 

Members Present: John Tocci, Vicky Berg, Ellen Conway, Bernie Chirokas, Ken Cimeno, 

Diane Loud 

 

John Tocci chaired the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Ken Cimeno read the following into record: 

 

Balance on 11.1.2020 :    72, 608.70 

Balance on 11.30.2020 :  72,674.60 

 ($65.90 added during November) 

 

Town Meeting:  

The November Town Meeting was held by Zoom and closed captioning was provided.  Dan 

Driscoll (Town Moderator) reported many technical issues. 

 

The Manor Playground group did not submit a request at this meeting. 

 

COD Vacancies: 

John has asked to put in front of Select Board for us to have staggered terms.  

Several possible candidates are also being put in front of Select Board. 

 

COVID and Persons with Disabilities: 

We would like to invite someone from the Dedham Board of Health to a future meeting to 

discuss the impact of Covid on PWD, distribution of the vaccine, the town’s role in determining 

prioritization for vaccinating.  Will have someone attend in January, if possible. 

 

Future Meetings (first half of 2021 dates):  

January 25 

February 22 

March 22 

April 26 

May 24 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Loud 


